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To our library supporters,

On behalf of the West Springfield Board of Library Trustees | am writing to thank you for
your past support, and to ask that you consider renewing that support again this year.
While West Springfield and Massachusetts provide monies to purchase most reading
materials and technology, your cherished programs are paid for by local contributions.

Since our last campaign, WSPL has offered many new programs:

Were you one who attended the calming Meditation, Flower Arranging
or Planting Seeds of Intention classes?

Maybe you sought a new career, joining those who networked at the library?

Your teens may have participated in the epic Dungeons and Dragons Game
Club or the creative Stitch Club?

Perhaps you brought your younger children or grandchildren to the wildly
popular Bluey Party.

Everyone can now enjoy the permanent Storywalk along our commemorative walkway.
These are a few of the programs that have been successfully added this year due to
monies donated through the Annual Giving Campaign.

Won'’t you join us to ensure that we can continue offering these enriching programs and
services for our community by considering a tax-deductible annual gift via wspl.org, the
QR code below or by using the enclosed envelope. Your gift will be greatly appreciated.

To donate to the 2024 Annual Campaign

Thank you for your consideration,
Justin Latham
Chair, Board of Library Trustees




